
P.O. Box 1477 Standish, ME 04084 • phone 207-642-3696 • fax 207-642-4102 

June 21, 2017 

Re: Fred P. Hall Elementary School – notice of demolition 

To whom it may concern: 

Please let this letter serve as official notice that Phase #1 of demolition of the existing Fred P. Hall 
School, located at 23 Orono Road in Portland, Maine, shall begin on July 19, 2017.  

Sincerely, 

Arthur C. Dudley 
President 

Cc:  Tyler Barter, Oak Point Associates 
Jim Harford, Maine Department of Education 


